ST. AUGUSTINE CATHOLIC SCHOOL PARENT BULLETIN



September 26, 2025

St. Augustine Catholic School nurtures children in their God-centered faith journey, while promoting academic excellence, individual growth, and life-long service inspired by the Gospel.

St. Augustine does not discriminate on the basis of gender, race, ethnicity, religious affiliation, English proficiency or disability.

MINNICK'S MINUTE

We are starting our 2025-26 Saints Leadership Team. The Saints Leadership Team (SLT) is a group of students who have exhibited leadership characteristics within the classroom. Members of the SLT will be given special responsibilities throughout the school year. These responsibilities will enable students to take an active role in making the school a positive environment. Students will also see the real-world lesson of what happens to people who exhibit positive behaviors - they get to do cool things. Participation is 100% voluntary. If at any point a student or their parent wishes for them to no longer be an SLT member, they would inform their classroom teacher and resign from their position. If, at some point, an SLT member uses negative behaviors while doing SLT duties, or uses negative behaviors in class, that student will be removed from the SLT, and another SLT member will be selected by their teacher. I am incredibly excited to build leadership in our school community.

VETERAN'S DAY

We are planning a special week in commemoration of Veterans' Day in November. We would like to create a slideshow with the relatives of all students and staff. So, send in your images! You can email them to cathy.majewski@augustinenapoleon.com, or bring the printed copy to the school office by Friday, October 31st. Please include the individual's name, rank, and branch of the military. Help us make this a meaningful week to show our appreciation to all our Veterans.



MIDTERMS

Students in 1st - 8th grade will receive a Progress Report midway through each quarter. Enclosed is the First Quarter Progress Report for Grades 1-8. Please review the Progress Report with your child(ren), sign it, and return it in the Parent Folder on Monday. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your child's teacher.

BLESSING OF THE PETS

In honor of the Feast Day of St. Francis of Assisi, Fr. Jerry has offered to bless the pets of our students. He will perform this ceremony in the school parking lot at 2:30 pm on Friday, October 3rd. You are invited to bring your child's pet to the school parking lot to be blessed at this time.

SCHOOL PICTURE DAYS

JLK Photography will be here on Monday, September 29th and Tuesday, September 30th for picture days. All students will be photographed on Monday. If your child is absent or a Tuesday/Thursday Preschooler, he/she will be photographed on Tuesday, September 30th. An order form was sent home last week. Additional copies are available in the school office.

EXTENDED DAY SERVICES

Morning and after-care services are billed on a monthly basis. Invoices for August/September will be released in Digital Academy at the beginning of October.

PIRATE BOOTY DONATIONS

What a great response to our request for pirate booty donations! We collected 3,004 coins totaling \$224.64 to be donated to the Cherry Street Mission

to help the homeless in our Diocese. We thank you for your donations and support of our mission!

ACADEMIC FAIR PRESENTATION BOARDS

Presentation boards for grades 5-8 Academic Fair are now available in the school office for the price of \$4.50 each.

CAKE ROLL FUNDRAISER

Just a reminder that orders and money are due in the school office on Friday, October 10th, with order pick up on Saturday, November 15th. The cake rolls make great gifts, freeze well, and will be here in time for Thanksgiving and the holidays! If you need more order forms, please call the school office.

NO SHORTS

Just a reminder that after Tuesday, September 30th, all students are no longer allowed to wear shorts to school until May. Thanks for your cooperation in monitoring this.

HALLOWEEN SHIRTS

Mrs. Minnick has agreed to allow the students to wear school-appropriate Halloween-themed shirts, with their uniform pants, through the month of October. Please refrain from these on Mass days.

ENTRÉES FOR THE WEEK OF September 29, 2025

MONDAY - Goulash TUESDAY - Cheese Bosco Sticks WEDNESDAY - Chicken Patty Sandwich THURSDAY - Grilled Cheese w/Tomato Soup FRIDAY - Cheese Pizza

8:45 am School Mass

9/26

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

9/29	School Pictures by JLK Photography
	Reading Fluency Testing
	Midterms go home (Gr 1-8)
9/30	School Pictures by JLK Photography
	Reading Fluency Testing
10/1	6:00 pm Parents Club meeting (Ministry
	Center-St. Ambrose Room)
10/3	8:45 am School Mass
	2:30 pm Blessing of the Pets
10/9	Soaring Arts, Grades 3-4
10/10	8:45 a.m. School Mass
	Cake roll orders & money due
10/13	NO SCHOOL (Professional Development

10/14 Culture Project at 1:30, Grade 7-8